
Dear Chair Haschak: 

  

The City of Ukiah staff just recently became aware of Item 5h regarding the revised 2019-2027 

Mendocino County Housing Element on today’s agenda.  We understand this document is being 

presented to the Board of Supervisors for adoption and are writing to request you delay review/discussion 

until the City of Ukiah has had an opportunity to review and provide comments if warranted.  Although we 

understand the urgency to adopt the Mendocino County’s 2019-2027 Housing Element, the plan for 

housing is of critical importance to our community and deserves full engagement with the incorporated 

jurisdictions and other stakeholders.  The City of Ukiah has attempted to provide valuable comment 

throughout the draft phases of the process.  The City of Ukiah would appreciate the continued opportunity 

to foster this collaborative engagement and be afforded the opportunity to provide input at this final stage.      

  

We respectfully request the County continue the item to the next regular meeting and the City will 

prioritize our review. 

  

Sincerely,  

  

Sage Sangiacomo 

City Manager 


